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Aaron Panko

From: Brian Perkins <brian1perkins@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 10:28 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Cc: Sarah Perkins

Subject: Meyer Farm

Hi Aaron 

 

left a voicemail for you and thought a follow up email would be appropriate.   

 

Can you provide insight on to whether Sylvan and/or Sunland will be improved with sidewalks as well?   

 

I have lived at two addresses since 1981 (1477 1981-2000) and (2004-present at 1467).  In my experience this street has 

been forgotten about during any improvement in our area and it would be appreciated to ask that the improvements be 

mandatory to the developer.   

 

After reviewing the path from Commercial to Battlecreek/Pringle it would seem obvious that Sylvan will become a 

thoroughfare similar to what Suntree and Mandy is now.    

 

appreciate some feedback if an official request needs to be made. 

 

regards, 

 

Brian & Sarah Perkins 

5035105556 

brian1perkins@gmail.com 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


